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Public Notice: 
N22 Baile Bhuirne to Macroom Road Development. 
 
Date: 7th June 2022 
 
 

Notice of Upcoming Roadworks on the N22 at Toonlane, Ballyvourney. 
 
The contractor on the N22 Baile Bhuirne to Macroom Road development, working on behalf of Cork County 
Council, is Jons-John Cradock JV.  
 
The contractor will have Stop/Go traffic management in place on the existing N22 at Toonlane from today 
7th June 2022, and works are expected to be ongoing for a two-week period. The temporary traffic 
management will be in operation during normal working hours only, using flagmen. Outside of working 
hours, traffic will return to unrestricted 2-way flow. 
 
A temporary 50 kph speed limit is now in operation, with the relevant signage in place, on the N22 at 
Toonlane, to facilitate these works. 
 
This temporary traffic management is required to allow for the installation of a surface water culvert, which 
will cross the existing N22 at Toonlane. 
 
Road users are advised to take care on approach and to proceed carefully through the works site.  
 
The contractor would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused by these works.  
 
Queries should be addressed to the project office at 087-4581555 or info@n22bbm.ie 
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